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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 183 directs the Health Care Authority to establish a reimbursement methodology for the state 

Medicaid program that reimburses for obstetrical care at hospitals designated as Baby-Friendly 

by Baby-Friendly USA at a rate equal to the product of the standard reimbursement rate for 

obstetrical care at hospitals multiplied by 1.25 using available funds.  
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